
      W/C 23rd November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week! We have had the three bears in the home corner and a 

sand tray full of porridge (apologies for the state of how some of the children 

came home, next time we will try and remember to put aprons on )   

The children are really enjoying fairy tales and reading books in our castle, next 

week we are looking at “The Three Little Pigs” and “Billy Goats Gruff”, when we 

will be building dens and bridges as well lots of fun activities around these stories. 

We have been practicing hard learning the songs for our Nativity and we are 

hoping to film it on Wednesday 16th December, we just need to confirm this date 

and will let you know asap. If your child doesn’t normally attend on Wednesday 

mornings, they will be invited in to join us in the Nativity. We will then send you 

a link to watch it, thank you to those of you who have already sent your 

permission slip for filming your child. You will find the slip either on the website 

or I have attached a copy. 

Thank you for all your support 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford 

 


